
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE--MARCH 13, 2020 

HEMET CONCERT ASSOCIATION CANCELS APRIL 19 CONCERT 

 

The Hemet Concert Association is committed to having a safe and healthy 
environment for its patrons, subscribers, volunteers, and artists as well as all 
who attend our concerts.   

Joining us in that commitment is the Hemet Unified School District.  The COVID-
19 crisis facing the world right now has made it necessary for all of us to 
reassess our plans. HUSD has announced that, effective immediately, no outside 
groups, including the Hemet Concert Association, will be allowed to use school 
district facilities until at least the end of the current school year.   

UNFORTUNATELY THAT MEANS HCA MUST CANCEL OUR  
SCHEDULED APRIL 19, 2020 CONCERT BY FANDANGO!. 

 

We are working with Fandango! to come to Hemet at a later date. We will have 
more information once further details have been finalized and the coronavirus 
situation has been resolved.   

The Hemet Concert Association will provide its 2019-20 patrons and subscribers 
a substitute ticket for Fandango! if and when this outstanding quartet can be 
with us. 

If you are not feeling well, please remain home.  Follow directions of your 
doctor and health professionals.  Avoid large crowds.   

Communication is a top priority and we ask that you read our email 
communications and/or check our website. 

The Hemet Concert Association thanks everyone for their continued support 
and understanding.   

Additional Information: 951-927-2449 

OR 

Visit: www.hemetconcerts.org 

http://www.hemetconcerts.org/

